
DKC 
GENERAL CLUB MEETING - FEBRUARY 21, 1983 

The Meeting was called to order by President Marge White and 
the minutes of the previous meeting were read and accepted. 
No Treasurer's report was available due to the illness of 
Bill Nelson. 

The president asked for volunteers to provide food for the 
February 27 Tracking Trial and asked those able to contribute 
to contact Joyce McHenry. 

Spring Show Chairman B.J. Thompson asked for volunteers to aid 
Hank Holland with ticket-taking and catalog sales in view of 
the many show site entrances to be covered. She also asked 
for volunteers to help with transportation of judges to and 
from the airport and to and from the motel on the day of the 
show. 

Fall Show Chairman Carolyn Bowers statee that, in spite of her 
efforts to secure another show site, our October show would be 
held at the Duke grounds since the only other site had inade­
quate parking areas. All but one of the judges is confirmed 
as is the fact that the Duke Marathon is scheduled for the 
week prior to our show. 

Hank Holland read applications for associate membership from 
Janet Moore, George and Emily Beglane and Jan Santel and passed 
out ballots for the following Associate Members to become Regular 
Members: Donna Brown 

Jane Poulton 
Dixie Albright 
Lewis & Marie Walker 

Awards Chairman Connie Howard announced that the f~lowers from 
the Awards Dinner had been taken to an area hospital and presented 
the DKC Medallion for Outstanding Service to Ann Walthau. 

With appreciation expressed for Connie Howard's program on 
Hearing Dogs, the meeting was adjourned by the president. 

Respectfully submitted, 

~t~ 
Joyce B. Thomas, Sec. 


